
 

                                                                  Department of Transportation and Public Works 

UNDERLINE PHASE 3 ADVISORY #04 
Project # No. CIP178-DTPW20-DB 
 

Segment 5 
NOTIFICATION OF 24-HOUR ACTIVITY 

As the construction of The Underline continues its progress, drainage wells must be drilled and installed near the 
Metrorail. This operation requires work to be scheduled in continuous non-stop shifts that will operate day and night 
for a limited time to minimize the impact on the community and the Metrorail operation. 
 
WHEN: 
STARTS: Friday, October 25, 2024  
ENDS: Monday, October 28, 2024 
 
WHERE: 
Drainage wells will be installed which involves placement of a drill rig in 1 location. The approximate location is 
shown below. 
 
CONTACT US: 
For questions or additional information, please email TheUnderline@miamidade.gov or call Gianno Feoli | 
GFeoli@cgasolutions.com | (305) 747.7455 

 
 
miamidade.gov/TheUnderline 


